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NOTICE OF ELIGIBILITY AND SHORTLISTING 

 

          

13 November 2020 

MARIA CONCEPCION V. ARCEO 

Authorized Representative 

BEACON SOLUTIONS, INC. 

314 Corporate 101 Bldg., 101 Mother 

Ignacia Ave., South Triangle, Quezon City 

 

Dear Ms. Arceo: 

 

1. The Department of Tourism (hereinafter called “Procuring Entity” has received financing (hereinafter called 

“funds”) from General Appropriations Act 2020 (hereinafter called the “Funding Source”) toward the cost 

of Procurement of Consulting Services for the Development of the Tourism Information System for the 

Department of Tourism. The Procuring Entity intends to apply a portion of the funds in the amount of 

Twenty-Eight Million Two Hundred Fifty Thousand Pesos (PhP28,250,000.00) to eligible payments under 

the contract for DOT-BAC-REI No. 2020-020 for which the Bidding Documents is issued. 

2. The Procuring Entity now invites bids to provide the following Consulting Services: to The project aims to 

develop online and cloud-based systems and webpages for the three tourism information systems of DOT 

that has survey tool, encoding and compilation tool, report template generation, reports generation, 

Interactive dashboard for statistics and other tourism information and business analytics tool for DOT 

and other stakeholders.  More details on the services are provided in the Terms of Reference (TOR) for the 

project. 

3. The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality-Based Evaluation (QBE) 

procedures as described in the Bidding Documents. 

4. This notice has been addressed to the following shortlisted consultants: 

                 BEACON SOLUTIONS, INC. 

 

5. It is not permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant. 

6. The Bidding Documents may be acquired at the 4th Floor, Procurement Management Division Office, DOT 

Bldg., No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City. from 16 November to 04 December 2020 (8:00 a.m. to 

5:00 p.m) and 07 December 2020 (until (9:00 a.m.) upon payment of an applicable fee for the Bidding 

Documents, pursuant to the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in the amount of PhP 25,000.00. 

7. The DOT will hold a Virtual Pre-Bid Conference on 23 November 2020 at 10:30 a.m. using the MS Teams 

platform. Shortlisted consultant is advised to send their email address to the DOT-BAC Secretariat official email 

at dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph / jpvillamin@tourism.gov.ph not later than 20 November 2020. 

Yours sincerely,           

                ( Original Signed) 

Asec. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 

          BAC Chairperson 
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